

A- PRONUNCIATION

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------------|-------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. <u>h</u> oney | B. <u>h</u> orror | C. <u>h</u> onest | D. <u>h</u> ate |
| 2. A. stat <u>u</u> e | B. cart <u>o</u> n | C. salt | D. <u>t</u> ea |
| 3. A. b <u>a</u> r | B. j <u>a</u> r | C. gl <u>a</u> ss | D. sug <u>a</u> r |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> weet | B. <u>s</u> our | C. <u>s</u> ugar | D. <u>s</u> alt |
| 5. A. m <u>u</u> seum | B. b <u>u</u> nc <u>h</u> | C. d <u>r</u> um | D. j <u>u</u> g |

STRESS

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|------------|------------|
| 6. A. enjoy | B. bitter | C. salty | D. cabbage |
| 7. A. statue | B. critic | C. compose | D. poet |

B- GRAMMAR & VOCABULARY**I. Odd and one out (Count – Uncount)**

1.	A. meat	B. sausage	C. beef	D. steak	
2.	A. bottle	B. milk	C. coke	D. beer	
3.	A. cream	B. butter	C. cheese	D. ice-cream	
4.	A. bread	B. slice	C. loaf	D. piece	
5.	A. sea food	B. crab	C. squid	D. shrimp	
6.	A. rice	B. salt	C. spoon	D. pepper	

II. Match the container with the food.

1. a loaf of	a. steak	1.
2. a bar of	b. jam	2.
3. a packet of	c. milk	3.
4. a jar of	d. soap	4.
5. a bunch of	e. cake	5.
6. a slice of	f. bread	6.
7. a piece of	g. grapes	7.
8. a carton of	h. salt	8.
9. a spoon of	i. coke	9.
10. a can of	j. tea	10.

III. Fill in: a/ an/ some/ any

- The mice ate cheese yesterday. There aren't cheese in the cupboard.
- My dad often buys packet of potato chips and.....cartons of milk for me.
- Chica tried on clothes but she only bought dress.
- My kids often eat slices of pizzas but I don't eat
- How much did kilo of pork cost last month?

6. Do you have coffee? - Yes, I have
7. Did you drink beer last night? I don't see can of beer in the fridge.
8. My mom fried broccoli with egg for dinner.
9. I am making smoothie with avocado and milk.
10. My parents often give raisins to my grandparents in Tet holiday

IV. Choose the correct answer

1. Daisy bought two of bread in the supermarket yesterday.
A. cartons B. pieces C. loaves D. bunches
2.are carefully selected before cooking a meal.
A. Instruments B. Dishes C. Ingredients D. recipe
3. The match will start at the time as yesterday.
A. same B. too C. either D. like
4. A: I can't play any musical instrument. B: I can't,
A. too B. either C. so D. different
5. He has been famous for 3 years, he can earn a lot of money.
A. so B. because C. and D. but
6. The puppet.....work really hard to have a good performance.
A. magicians B. musicians C. artists D. artisans
7. My young sister has a very face from me.
A. different B. as C. same D. like
8. We will go to the puppet theatre. They,
A. do, too B. did, either C. will, either D. will, too
9. Mozart was one of the most famous of classical music.
A. composers B. actors C. actress D. actresses
10. Classical music is not as rock music.
A. as exciting B. more exciting C. less exciting D. most exciting
11. The.....of the pop concert was excellent.
A. air B. benefits C. atmosphere D. difference
12. Tien Quan Ca is the national.....of Vietnam
A. song B. anthem C. folk song D. poem
13. Your.....is quite different from mine. I am heavier than you.
A. height B. age C. weight D. depth
14. The trumpet and trombone are brass.....
A. furniture B. paintings C. instruments D. machine
15. There is a new.....of handmade flowers at this city gallery.
A. party B. show C. tour D. exhibition
16. Would you like to eat chicken?

- A. grilled B. grills C. boils D. boiling
17. There isn't orange, but there are bananas in the fridge.
A. some – any B. an - any C. an - some D. any - any
18. Emails received by us yesterday.
A. didn't B. aren't C. weren't D. don't
19. the recipe for this dish by a famous chef in 2000?
A. Did-write B. Is-written C. Was-written D. Is-write
20. This bowl of soup is You should add some salt.
A. bitter B. bland C. salty D. sweet

V. Mistake CORRECTION (Tìm MỘT lỗi sai rồi sửa)

1. The rhythm (A) of this song is (B) as same as (C) the rhythm of (D) mine.
2. He spent three hours (A) to memorize these poems (B) because they are (C) too long for him (D) to remember.
3. (A) Would you like (B) any coffee? This kind (C) of coffee isn't (D) as bitter as that one.
4. How (A) much cans of (B) coke would you (C) like (D) to buy?
5. What (A) 's the matter (B) for you? I have (C) a bad cough. I need (D) to take medicine.
6. There (A) aren't (B) any oil in the basket. I need (C) to buy (D) some.
7. How (A) much glasses (B) of beer (C) can you (D) drink?
8. I (A) didn't eat (B) some chocolate (C) in the fridge (D) yesterday evening.
9. Mum bought (A) an avocado and (B) a bunches (C) of grapes (D) in this supermarket.
10. Your voice (A) is different (B) from (C) my, (D) so the robot can't recognize.

VI. Give the correct form of the given words. (Cho dạng đúng của từ trong ngoặc)

1. She spoke to me.....(quick)
2. The soup is too.....(salt). You should put some water in it.
3. I was very.....(excite) to watch the musical.....(perform)
4. Dan Bau is a traditional.....(music) instrument in Vietnam.
5. "Road to Mount Olympia" is an.....(interest) television program.
6. He is the(good) violinist I have ever known.
7. When I was small, Mum used to make.....(steam) fish. This dish was.....(taste)

VII. Put the verbs into the correct tense.

1. My teacher (have).....an oval face.
2. Look! Those people (climb).....up the wall.
3. We (join).....the funfair last month.
4. How much.....your Mum.....a month ? (earn)
5. What.....you.....at the moment? (draw)
6. I (be).....shy when I first moved to this class.
7. How many cakes.....they.....since yesterday? (eat)
8.(be/there) any cucumbers in the fridge yesterday?
9. There (be/not).....any oil. I need to buy some.

10. We (go).....Minh's party tonight.

VIII. Make question for underlined part.

1. She made two pizzas yesterday.

.....yesterday?

2. The children often play hide and seek in the garden.

.....hide and seek?

3. My family is eating six loaves of bread for breakfast now.

.....for breakfast now?

4. He has gone on a trip in Paris for 3 weeks

.....on a trip to Paris?

5. I will listen to the teacher carefully.

.....to the teacher?

D- WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences using the given words

1. She has a red Toyota car. I have a red Toyota one, too. (same)

=> Her car is.....mine.

2. Jane loves classical music, but John loves rock music. (different)

=> Jane's favorite kind of musicJohn's.

3. My interest is drawing portraits.

=> I am.....in.....portraits.

4. I chose the ingredients yesterday.

=> The ingredients..... by me yesterday.

5. I've never met a more hard-working artist than Mia.

=> Mia is..... I've ever met

6. Rock and Roll is more exciting than Folk music.

=> Folk music isn't..... Rock and Roll

7. The critic started seeing this sculpture 30 minutes ago.

=> The critic has.....30 minutes

E. Reading/1. Read and choose the correct answer

Healthy eating is about feeling great and having more energy. If you choose the right foods, your healthy diet will be a tasty diet, too. You can still enjoy your favorite sweet and salty foods, but too much sugar and salt is bad for your body. Dairy products like milk, cheese, and yoghurt are great because they contain calcium and keep your teeth and bones healthy. You should choose low-fat dairy products. Meat, fish, eggs, beans, and nuts are important, too. They keep our bodies healthy and they give us energy to work and play. Whole grains are an important part of every meal. If you eat lots of whole grains, you will have a healthy heart. Whole grains are in bread, cereal, pasta, and rice. Dark bread and brown rice are great sources of whole grains. Fruit and vegetables are the most important part of a healthy diet. They are low in calories and full of vitamins. Eat lots of fruit and vegetables with every meal, and as snacks during the day. Fruit and vegetables with darker colors have more vitamins.

1. The word "they" refers to _____

- A. dairy products B. milk C. cheese D. yogurt

2. Which food is good for your heart?

- A. Meat B. Whole grains C. fruits and vegetables D. dairy products

3. Where are whole grains from?

- A. cereal B. pasta C. rice D. dark bread and brown rice

4. Which information is NOT TRUE?

- A. Too much sugar and salt is not good for your health.
B. Fruit and vegetables are the most important part of a healthy diet
C. You should choose low-fat dairy products.
D. You should choose fruit and vegetables with bright colors.

5. What is the reading about?

- A. different food B. different ingredients C. healthy eating

2. Read and choose the correct answer

Vietnamese people often (1) _____ to drink at coffee shops or pubs on weekdays (2) _____ their friends after work. Some of them invite their friends to drink at their homes on weekends. In the past, the Vietnamese usually (3) _____ home-made alcohol such as "ruou gao" or "ruou de". Then, they started to drink beer or imported wines. Vietnamese people know that drinking alcohol is harmful, (4) _____ they still drink it. They (5) _____ reduce the amount of wine and beer.

- | | | | | |
|----|-----------|--------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. | A. go in | B. go out | C. go on | D. go away |
| 2. | A. for | B. of | C. with | D. to |
| 3. | A. drink | B. drinking | C. to drink | D. drank |
| 4. | A. so | B. or | C. and | D. but |
| 5. | A. should | B. shouldn't | C. can | D. can't |

F: Listen and choose the correct answer (Getready4F/T13)

0. What time did the lesson start?

- A. 9.30 B. 10.15 C. 10.30

1. What is Betty making in her cooking lesson today?

- A. pizza B. biscuit C. bread

2. What should Betty get from the fridge?

- A. butter and eggs B. eggs and milk C. butter and milk

3. What does Betty need to do next?

- A. wash her hands B. get a bowl C. write information in a book

4. What did Betty forget to do?

- A. add some sugar B. add some salt C. turn on the cooker